
Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are almost at the end 
of the first half term and 
we are pleased to see how 
well the children have    
settled in and adapted to 
the daily routine.  

Please continue to support 
your child with their    
learning at home.   

Sorting issues 

We would like to request 
that you notify the class 
teacher if your child has 
been hurt by another child. 
Please do not approach 
other parents to complain 
about their child as they 
too may not be aware. The 
class teacher may have 
already sorted the issue 
and if not then they will 
resolve it and also inform 
the parents. Please trust 
the school to deal with  
incidences that happen 
during the school day.   

We want to avoid unnec-
essary animosity between 
our parent community. 

Reading books  

Before the half term break 
we will start sending    
reading books home. 
Some  children will receive      
pictures-only books, others 
will have books with 
words. Please read  and 
talk with our child every 

day for 5-10 minutes with 
their book. Talk  about the 
pictures, read the title, 
sound out the letters 
(phonemes) and blend 
them into words. The    
children need to read the 
book fluently by the time 
they return it back to 
school. Before sending it 
home, the children will 
have practised reading the 
book at school. Please 
write a short comment at 
home about your child’s 
reading in the green read-
ing record book. 

 

 Dates for your diary 

 

 

 

 

 

Phonics Workshop 

We are happy to invite you 
to attend our first Parents’ 
Workshop that will take 
place in the  school hall 

Workshop dates 

Peacock Class—Monday, 
16th October 2023  

Penguin Class -  Tues-
day17th October 2023 

Flamingo Class - 19th    
October 2023 

 

The half-term holiday 
week is from   

Monday 23rd  October to 
Friday 27th October.   

 

Children back to school 

Monday 30th October 
2023 

 PE day for each class 

 

Flamingo Class:   Fridays 

Penguin Class:         

Thursdays 

Peacock Class: Fridays 

 

We ask you to send your child’s PE kit to school, packed in 
the school green PE bag: black shorts or grey tracksuit     
bottoms, white t-shirt, plimsolls or trainers. After the half 
term break we will be starting our PE lessons. We want the 
children to start practising changing into their PE kits at 
school. Please help your child become independent in 
dressing/undressing, and putting on/taking off their socks/
shoes. 

These are important child development skills which form 
part of the early years framework and assessment. 

On your child’s PE day, please avoid putting tights on your 
child as they struggle to put them on. 

Friday 13th October 
2023 
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Kenmore Park 
Infant & Nursery 
School 

The reception team 

 

Peacock Class— 
Mrs P. Vyas (Phase leader), 
Mrs Megha and Mrs Jameel. 

 
Flamingo Class— 
Mrs. Hirtopanu, Mrs Karia and 
Mrs Serban 

 
Penguin Class— 
Mrs Parekh and Miss Patel 

 
Other support: Mrs. Gadher , 
Mrs Almeida and Mrs Jethani  

 

Class timings: 

All Reception Classes 
start at: 8.40am and finish 
at 3.15pm.  The gates 
open at 8.30 so please 
make sure your child is in 
the classroom by 8.40 
am. 

 

PE at School 


